
	

	

	

	
Moretown	Planning	Commission	

6:30	PM,	June	16,	2021	
Meeting	
Via	ZOOM	

	
Present:	Jonathan	Siegel,	Chair,	Karen	Horn,	Deb	Carroll,	David	Stapleton,	John	Schmeltzer	
	
Guest:	Clare	Rock,	Central	Vermont	Regional	Planning	Commission	
	
Jonathan	started	the	Zoom	meeting	but	was	not	able	to	remain	for	the	rest	of	the	meeting.	
Karen	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:38.	
	
The	board	agreed	that	given	the	change	in	the	Governor’s	Emergency	Order	on	June	15,	the	
Planning	Commission	would	meet	the	next	time	in	person	at	the	Town	office.	However,	
Planning	Commission	members	would	like	to	retain	the	Zoom	option	so	as	to	be	more	
accessible	to	members	of	the	public	who	might	want	to	attend	or	for	members	of	the	Planning	
Commission	who	might	choose	to	continue	partially	remote.		John	made	a	motion	to	suggest	to	
the	selectboard	that	they	invest	a	portion	of	ARPA	dollars	in	a	screen	and	camera	for	the	town	
office	that	all	town	committees	could	use.	David	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	unanimously	
approved.	
	
The	planning	commission	discussed	proposed	amendments	from	Clare	based	upon	earlier	
conversations	and	the	walk	around	the	village	on	May	25.		The	Planning	Commission	will	ask	Jay	
Pilliod,	Moretown	Energy	Committee	to	send	us	model	standards	for	lighting	efficiency	and	
down	cast	lighting	that	Efficiency	Vermont	might	have.	Members	also	discussed	community	
engagement	around	the	zoning	ordinance	update.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	will	not	meet	on	July	7th.	The	next	meeting	will	be	July	21,	in	person	
at	the	town	office.		
	
John	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:10.	Deb	seconded	the	motion	which	was	unanimously	
approved.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn,	June	21,	2021	



	

	

	
	
	
	


